
From:	 	 John Curtis, Founder & CEO

	 	 john@ncesoccer.com 

	 	 (860) 514-2912 

Re:        		 Pro Player Pathway – England Tour 2025

 

Dear Parent:

 

I am delighted to announce that after the great success of our Pro Player pathway Tour in 2024 we will be opening up the 
event for selected boys from our NCE programming.  Your player has been identified by our coaching staff as someone 
who would be a great representative of NCE based on their performance and attitude at our events.  We would therefore 
like to extend an invite for them to join our upcoming tour in February 2025. 


This event has been established to take the best of our 2008 and 2009 boys to play against and train with top 
professional club's academy programs including some of our international partners.   Our players will get to experience 
what it is really like to play and train as an elite player within the UK club system and measure themselves against some 
of the top players across the Northwest of England.  


During our tour we will play and train against top academy programs, attend live professional games, visit some of the 
best-known stadiums in England and stay in top class hotels.  This promises to be a great event for our players and the 
opportunity to truly live the pro player pathway. 


Trip Particulars


Dates: 	 	 We will depart on Thursday February 13th and return on Thursday February 20th, 2025.


Registration: 	 We will have a total of 20 players on tour who will be supervised by myself and two other members of 
NCE staff who will remain with the group at all times.  Members of NCE staff will be traveling with the group from the US 
to the UK and on the return flight.  In addition to our playing squad, we will be joined by a group of 12 traveling parents 
and supporters who will stay in the same hotel and join the group for all our events.  Our full-time staff will be 
supplemented by a number of UK based staff who will assist with tour operations and logistics.  

 

A complete and detailed breakdown of the tour schedule can be found in our Tour Invitation package or by visiting the 
following link https://ncesoccer.com/international/pro-pathway-tour/boys-info-page/


If you have any further questions, please feel free to reach out to me directly at my e mail address or by my cell phone 
number which is listed above. 

 

Sincerely, 


John Curtis

Founder & CEO

NCE Soccer 

National Center of Excellence

782 Johnnie Dodds Blve, Suite E


Mount Pleasant CS 29464

860.908.6303


www.ncesoccer.com

http://www.ncesoccer.com/
https://ncesoccer.com/international/pro-pathway-tour/boys-info-page/

